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Dear Administration of Endowment Fund,  

 

Hello and hope you are doing well.  

 

I am, Zdenek Svoboda, supervisor of the Ph.D. student, Mr.  Javad Sarvestan, support his 

assertions regarding the demands on endowment fund for his internship to the Lincoln University. 

Hope your supports help him in his internship.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Zdenek Svoboda, Ph.D. 

Assistant professor, Faculty of Physical Culture, Palacky University, Olomouc, Czech Republic.  

E-mail: Zdenek.svoboda@upol.cz 

Contact: +420-777-160-744 
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